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To:   OneM2M Technical Plenary 

  

Subject:  Nomination of candidate for the position of OneM2M Working Group 4 (SEC) Chairman  

 

 

Gemalto NV is pleased to nominate Francois Ennesser as a candidate for the position of chairman of the 

Security Working Group (WG4) under the OneM2M Technical Plenary.  

 

 Through his first term as oneM2M WG4 chair, Francois led the working group toward successful 

completion of the oneM2M first release, attempting to reflect a realistic vision of M2M security contexts 

and trade-offs. He now looks forward to build on the existing basis in further releases to accompany the 

migration from industrial M2M to consumer IoT, already initiated through new Work Items.  

 

With more than 5 years of active involvement in M2M security and privacy standardization and advisory 

activities, Francois is acquainted with M2M applications security issues and regulatory challenges, and looks 

forward to contributing this experience further toward the success of the oneM2M standards.    

 

Beyond providing a broad range of security solutions, Gemalto is involved along the whole M2M value 

chain, from the M2M modules to the service platform. We hope the oneM2M standards will foster 

development of the entire M2M ecosystem towards a unified and interoperable Internet of Things.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Denis Praca 

Technical Marketing Manager 

Gemalto 


